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Contact us: Tel ð 0207 253 8144 / Fax ð 0207 490 0022  

Email ð admin@moreland.islington.sch.uk  / Website ð www.moreland-islington.co.uk  

Moreland Primary School  
Reaching higher than I dreamed, becoming the person that I want to be,  

doing the best I can for the world and for me.

 
 

 

6th Novem ber 201 5 

  Executive head teacherõs news 

¸ƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ǎŜŜ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ Ψ²Ƙŀǘ ǿŜ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎΩ ǇŀƎŜǎ ǘƘŀǘ ǿŜ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ōǳǎȅ ƘŜǊŜ ŀǘ aƻǊŜƭŀƴŘΦ ¸ŜŀǊ р ƘŀŘ ŀ ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ ǘƛƳŜ in 
/ŀǊŘŦƛŜƭŘǎΦ ¢ƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ƘŀǾŜ ŜƴƧƻȅŜŘ ǎƻƳŜ ƭƻǾŜƭȅ ǘǊƛǇǎ ǿƘƛŎƘ ŜƴƘŀƴŎŜ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎΦ  5ŜǾŜƭƻǇƛƴƎ ŀ ΨDǊƻǿǘƘ aƛƴŘ ǎŜǘΩ Ƙŀǎ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ǘŀken off as 
children learn to feel good about themselves and their abilities to be successful learners. This is not just for the children, it is for us adults 
too as we all expand our intelligence, embrace challenge, persist even if something is difficult, work hard and learn from our mistakes. We 
have a big job to do in school and at home as together we prepare children for life. 

 I ǿǊƻǘŜ ǘƻ ȅƻǳ Ƨǳǎǘ ōŜŦƻǊŜ ƘŀƭŦ ǘŜǊƳ ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ ŜȄǘǊŜƳŜƭȅ ǇƻǎƛǘƛǾŜ ¢ŜŀŎƘƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ [ŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ wŜǾƛŜǿ ǿŜ ƘŀŘΦ ²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ΨǎƻƭƛŘƭȅ ƛƴ ŀ ǎǘǊong 
Ǉƻǎƛǘƛƻƴ ǘƻ ōŜ ƎƻƻŘΩ ǿƘŜƴ ǿŜ ƘŀǾŜ ƻǳǊ ƴŜȄǘ hŦǎǘŜŘ LƴǎǇŜŎǘƛƻƴΦ ¢ƘŜ Ƴŀƛƴ ŎƻƴŎŜǊƴ ǘƘŀǘ ǿŀǎ ǊŀƛǎŜŘ ōȅ ƛƴǎǇŜŎǘƻǊǎ ǿŀǎ ŀǘǘŜƴŘŀƴŎŜ ŀnd 
punctuality. Attendance is much lower than it should be because children should still come to school with minor illnesses. They should not 
go on holiday or away for any reason in term time. Children should only be absent if they are in bed and too ill to be in school. Children 
should also arrive promptly every morning by 9.00am. I need to say big congratulations to every child and every family. We have seen a 
real improvement this week. Please, please let us keep this up. All children with 96% attendance or over every month will be entered into a 
draw with a £10 gift voucher as a prize!  

Thank you: 

Thank you for coming along to our International evening and for all the wonderful food contributions. We all had an enjoyable evening. 
There is a wealth of cultures to celebrate in our school. We had a great Macmillan Coffee Morning and productive E-Safety session- thank 
you those of you who were able to attend. Thank you for responding to our Operation Christmas Child Shoe Box Appeal- please see more 
details in this newsletter. 

Dates for your diary: 

 bŜȄǘ ǿŜŜƪ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ǊŀƛǎƛƴƎ ƳƻƴŜȅ ƛƴ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ƻŦ ../Ωǎ /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ Lƴ bŜŜŘ ŀǇǇŜŀƭΦ ¸ƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ ƛǎ ŜƴŎƻǳǊŀƎŜŘ ǘƻ wear pyjamas in school which is 
the theme for this year. If they do not want to they could just wear their own clothes. We ask for a £1 contribution for the BBC charity. We 
will be giving half of the proceeds to Operation Christmas Child this year. 

Also next week on Tuesday at 9.15am repeated at 4.30pm there is a workshop to explain how we assess children from year 1 to year 6 in 
the new National Curriculum- you should have received the flyer earlier this week. We will also be explaining how the new Singapore 
Maths works.  

Parents evening is the week after-19
th

 November. We will be arranging alternate days for those of you who need an interpreter or a longer 
ƳŜŜǘƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊǎΦ ¦ƭǘƛƳŀǘŜƭȅΣ ǿŜ ǿŀƴǘ ǘƻ ǎƘŀǊŜ ǿƛǘƘ ȅƻǳ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ǇǊƻƎǊŜǎǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƻ ǎƘƻǿ ȅƻǳ ǘƘŜƛǊ ōƻƻƪǎΦ ²Ŝ ŜƴŎƻǳǊŀƎŜ you to 
attend with your child as they work hard in school and have a lot to be proud of and to show you.  

Finally: 

Spec Savers are offering free NHS glasses to children and 1 free pair- one for home and one for school. You will receive a letter from me 
next week asking for your opinion about a possible new school uniform next September. It is highly likely that I will get funding to buy at 
least one new sweat shirt for every child which could be a different colour- not red. The new school will be a lovely opportunity to have a 
fresh start. You will hear more next week. It is all extremely exciting! 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 
 

Ann Dwulit 
 

mailto:admin@moreland.islington.sch.uk
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Breakfast Club/Play  centre  

When you have filled out a form to join 

Breakfast club or Play  centre you must 

then take it to Denise and talk to her 

about availability as both are quite full 

and there m ay not be places. Pleas e do 

not  leave your child at the gate in the 

morning before spe aking to Denise .  

 
 

Parents can you please be on time to collect 

your children. Nursery /  Reception classes 

finish at 3.20pm the rest of the school 

3.30pm.If you think you are going to be late 

please ring the school office so we can let the 

teacher know.             

 

                              

 

 

 

Dear parents ,  

If you have any problems regarding attendance and punctuality please come and see me.  

The attendance figures below are Government guidelines that we have to follo w:  

 

 

 

 

 

   

Mo Akinde Attendance Officer       

Attendance for Octo ber  201 5                       Punctuality   

Well done to year 1 they had  only 5 lates  in 

Octo ber .                         

             

 

 
                                                                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6 95%  

5       96%  

4 98% 
 

3 98% 
 

2 94%  

1 97%  

R 94%                                    

Outstanding: 99 -  100% 

Very good: 98.0 -  98.9%  

Good: 97.0 -  97.9%  

Satisfactory: 94.9 - 95% 

Unsatisfactory: 94.9% and below  

 

For Your Information:  

2 days off = 1%  

4 days = 2%  

Therefore, 95% = 10 days  missed 

The back gate will now be closed at 9.05am. Please check the 

time to save you walking round and your child getting a late 

mark! 
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Head of School Notice Board - important dates  

*Remember to check this board as we may add or cancel c ertain events . You can also 

check our website for up to date information!  

NOVEMBER 

 
Tues 10th  New National Curriculum Workshop for  Parents 9.15am repeated 4.30pm  

Wed 11 th   Year 3 Sharing Assembly 9.15am Parents please try and come along  

Fri 13th  Childr en in Need Day  wear pyjamas in school  for the day donations £1  

Year 1 and 2 flu vaccines 9.00am  

Wed 18th  Year 1 Sharing Assembly 9.15am Parents please try and come along  

Thurs 19th  Parents Evening  

DECEMBER 

                                                 
Wed 9th  Panto trip for year 5 and 6 children to bring a packed lunch  

Thurs 10th  Xmas lunch for the children/staff  

Fri 11th  Panto trip for year 1 and 2  children to bring a packed lunch  

Tues 15th  Class Xmas parties ð See the class teacher about foo d/drink  

Thurs 17th  Panto trip for  year 3 and 4 children to bring a packed lunch  

Fri 18th  Prize gi ving assembly 9. 15am -  Parents welcome   

School closes at 2pm for Xmas Holidays there will be no Playcentre today  

JANUARY 

201 6  
Mon 4th  Children return to  school 

Fri 15th  Deadline for Reception class  September 2016 applications  

  

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

E- Safety Tip for Parents  

wŜƳƛƴŘ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ƴƻǘ ǘƻ Řƻ ƻǊ 

ǎŀȅ ŀƴȅǘƘƛƴƎ ƻƴƭƛƴŜ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜȅ 

ǿƻǳƭŘƴΩǘ Řƻ ŦŀŎŜ ǘƻ ŦŀŎŜΦ 

²ŜŜƪ он 

RECEPTION CLASS 2016  

If your childõs date of birth falls 

between 01/09/11 ð 31/08/2012  

they will be starting Reception class 

in September 2016.    

You can go on the Islington web site 

now and fill out an application form. 

If you live in Hackney you will need 

to go on their website.   

Deadline for applications is Friday 

15th January 2016  

If you need any help come and see 

us. 

www.islington.gov.uk/admissions  
0207 527 5515  

 

Reminder for  school uniform;  

Girls can wear stud earrings only to school no 

other jewellery.  

Footwear must be plain black no other colours.  

Thank You  

http://www.islington.gov.uk/admissions
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Well done to all the children that received awards over                   

the last fe w weeks! 

 

 
 

After school clubs have started now if your child has not registered  for a club  there 

are  still places. Please pay Denise in the Play centre for all clubs £5.00 per term.  

                                                         
 

                  

 

*All after school clubs please 

collect your child from play 

centre -  access from the back 

gate thank you.                                                                              
 

 

 

                                

                                           
                      

   POWER OF THE LETTER  

 
    

HEADTEACHERS 

AWARD

 
 

STAR OF THE WEEK  

 

Two year olds   Diamond 

NURSERY   Evie 

RECEPTION Emircan  Linus, Azra 

YEAR 1   Freddie, Sumayah 

YEAR 2   Sarah, Anderson 

YEAR 3 Sydney Cydney Alvaro, Itamara 

YEAR 4  Shada Shazia, Sulayman 

YEAR 5  Rawan Whole Class, Ajwad 

YEAR 6  Zainab Jason, Gabriel 

Clubs  Day Time Adults  Responsible  

Sanjuro 

martial art  

Monday 3.45 ð 4.45  Teacher/TA  

Library Club  Tuesday 3.45 ð 4.45  HLTA x2  

Performing 

Arts  

Wednesday  3.45 ð 4.45  Learning Mentor / 

TA  

Homework Thursday  3.45 ð 4.45  Teacher / TA  

Football  Friday  3.45 ð 4.45  Teacher  

Please have a look at the website: 
www.morelandchildrenscentre.co.uk 

For up to date information. 

 

 

 

http://www.morelandchildrenscentre.co.uk/
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Some lovely things have been happening in our class recentlyééééééé                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

 

 

 

 

 

Two Year 

olds 

Toddlerõs room has been exploring bubbles; we first started off by learning how to blow out fast and slow. We then 

created bubbles using different shape s and sizes of objects around the room.  

Nursery   In Nursery we celebrated Heritage Month by reading Handas Surprise. We tasted the fruits from the story, created 

baskets by weaving; role played the story using props. The children really enjoyed the fruits cutting and tasting them. 

We have also been learning about bonfire night and have created some beautiful paintings.  

Reception  In reception we have had a great start to the term, the children have been really engaged with their learning. Here is 

what the children have been learning.  

 "Firewor ks can burn you, you have to be safe." Mo  

òPoppies make you remember the soldiers" Omar  

"I can find S in phonics." Inaiyah  

 We are excited about our trip next Tuesday please can you let us know if you can help us on the day.  

Year 1  Maple class have been working hard in literacy and been learning to use capital letters, finger spaces and full stops to 

write a sentence. In maths, the children have been using objects to show numbers that are greater than and less than 

each other and learning about number bond s. We are solving problems that have two numbers that add up to make one 

number. 

As part of our topic we learned about Britain and even had a Great British bak e off making recipes from each country.  

Year 2  Year 2 In literacy we have been learning how to w rite sentences using adjectives and conjunctions. The children have 

also been describing characters and settings. In maths we are focussing on number and we have learned how to do 

column addition and subtraction. In PHSE we have  been learning about healthy  and unhealthy food. We have also learned 

about British values and how they affect us.   

Year 3  Year 3 have been learning about tourism in countries were volcanoes are active and have made persuasive posters to 

convince people to visit them. In Literacy a nd Topic we researched the life of Rosa Parks as part of Black History Month 

and produced non-chronological reports which are on display in the hall. In Art we have been interpreting the prints seen 

on African fabrics and designed and made our own stamps t o create our own printed pattern (also on display in the hall). 

In Maths we have been comparing and ordering numbers up to 10,000 and exploring number sequences. We have just 

started learning new strategies to add numbers up to 10,000.  

Year 4  In literacy we made up our own dragon and wrote non -chronological reports about them. We also wrote a biography about 

Nelson Mandela which linked with black history month. In maths we have been focusing on place value and ordering and 

comparing numbers up to 100 000. In our topic we learned how different animals are suited to their different habitat. 

We also found out about how animals habitats are being destroyed by humans.  

Year 5  In Year 5 we have continued our topic work about Ancient Greece and have been learning about different battles that 

happened between the different states. For Heritage Month we learned about slavery and wrote a poem about how 

people would feel before and after they became slaves, to do this we had to learn how to write similes, metaphors and  

personification. In Maths we have been learning about numbers over a million and the value of each number. Can you read 

this number 4 937 291? This term we are continuing to learn about Ancient Greece in our topic work, we have started 

doing football with  Arsenal in our PE lessons, as well as swimming and have lots of trips to look forward to.  

Year 6  Year 6 are doing really well with our new Inspire maths scheme. We have worked really hard and made excellent 

progress with some really challenging algebra. In literacy we have been writing biographies and diary entries linked to 

Black History Week and Remembrance Day. The quality of our writing has improved dramatically since the beginning of 

the year and we have produced powerful and emotive pieces of writin g that also incorporate the skills we have learnt in 

our grammar and punctuation lessons. Our swimming lessons are also paying off with another 2 children being moved to 

the big pool this week. Congratulations Roxanna and Monique!  

FOR MORE INFO RMATION ON WHAT IS HAPPENING IN 

OUR SCHOOL OR TO VIEW  OTHER NEWSLETTER S  

PLEASE VISIT www.moreland - islington.co.uk  

Disclaimer -  Any advertisements that are on this 

newsletter are independent of the school and 

therefore we do not accept responsibility for any 

description, services or goods.  
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New National Curriculum workshop for parents and carers.  

Tuesday 10th  November ð 9.15am and repeated at 4.30pm  

You are invited to find out more about the new National Curriculum and how  

 We assess children now there are no longer levels.  

We will also be showing you how we now teach maths to meet higher expectations.  

 

  

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The fitness challenge for this half term is to run a mile. This means running 16 laps of top pitch! 

The children are going to try to improve each week by either running for longer without stopp ing 

or completing the mile in a shorter time.  

Running has many excellent health benefits and can be easily fit into daily life.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
Moreland School are supporting the 

Samaritans' Operation Christmas Child 

by collecting toys, stationary and some 

toiletr ies for children in need across the 

world. The items will be packed into gift 

boxes and flown internationally to 

children in a variety of circumstances 

who all need our support and greatly 

appreciate our generosity. To help, 

please donate items or empty sh oe 

boxes to your child's class to be 

included in the collection. All children 

took a letter home this week detailing 

what can be donated. If you have any 

questions, please come and speak to Mrs 

Cheshire (in Year 3).   

Thank you again! 

 

On Wednesday 4th October there was a parents coffee morning to discuss internet safety. There was a good turnout of parents and different ways 

to keep children safe online were talked about. There were videos shown that point out the dangers of the internet. There was information on 

safety controls for children and that personal information should be kept safe. There will be additional coffee mornings with ways to keep your 

children safe online throughout the school year. 

Some ideas for keeping your children safe online (from Islington):  

V Boundaries (For the whole family including parents around choice of tech, bedtime and technology, mealtimes, screen time)  

V Passwords  

V Google Safe Search  

V YouTube Safety Mode  

V Parental controls on your Internet service (e.g. BT Family Protection)  

V Parental controls and separate accounts on your computer  

V Parental controls on your mobile phone (e.g. Vodafone Content Control)  

V Parental controls on your games console (e.g. Nintendo DS and important control to turn off 3d for children under 7, Xbox and restriction of 

Xbox live)  

V Facebook privacy controls  
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�,�W�©�V���E�H�D�X�W�L�I�X�O���K�H�U�H���� 

Shaquille 

�,�W�©�V���E�H�D�X�W�L�I�X�O���D�Q�G��
different to how we live 
in the city.  

Keisha 

I liked the chickens 
because it was like my 
�J�U�D�Q�G�D�G�©�V���I�D�U�P�� 

Berzan 

 

 

Everything was 
magnificent; the 
activities, the food 
(except the cottage pie), 
�W�K�H���V�S�D�F�H�ž�� 

Corey T 

It was nice to have so 
much space.   
  Leo 

 

 

Year 5 at Cardfields  

I liked sharing a room with 
my friends.    

Tywayne 

 


